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As a longtime educator who holds several jobs, vote by mail is imminently more 

convenient for me than in-person voting, far increases the odds that I would be able 

to vote in the first place, and allows me ample time to consider and research the 

voting measures and candidate options. I am a more informed and involved citizen as 

a result. I also trust vote by mail because I am sent tracking texts, which also helps 

add to my peace of mind. Please do not eliminate vote-by-mail in Oregon! 


